
I feel the 235 metre Cockle Bay commercial tower will be an eyesore that will dominate the already 
existing very tall towers in the same area. 
 
This huge tower will do nothing to beautify the Cockle Bay foreshore and surrounding areas. 
 
The tower is far too close to the Historic Pyrmont Bridge and will block sunshine and light to the 
Cockle Bay Foreshore and Darling Harbour. 
 
The 200 car spaces should be rejected as we do not need more cars on already congested roads in 
and out of the city. 
 
This huge tower will block sunshine, light and views over the Pyrmont Bridge and surrounding 
already high towers in this area. This huge tower will look ugly and be out of place in an already 
congested area. It will also create a wind tunnel into the surrounding streets and the city. 
 
Why is it necessary to build another huge ugly commercial tower in this area? 
There soon will be a very little amount of water to be seen in Cockle Bay and Darling Harbour with 
this huge construction if it is allowed to be built. 
 
Please reject this monstrosity as a very good idea. 
 
REJECT THE TOWER!!     LEAVE THE FORESHORE FOR THE PEOPLE!! 
 


